
Two  cars  stolen  during
Pentlands break in

Police are appealing for witnesses following the theft of two
cars during a housebreaking in the Pentlands area.

Around 4.30am on Thursday 18th June a silver-coloured 3-door
Aston Martin Vantage Motor Car, registration D7 JAM, and a
grey-coloured BMW X5, registration SM13 TUW, were taken from
the property.

PC Ged Murray of Corstorphine Police Station said: “We’re
eager  to  trace  these  vehicles  and  return  them  to  their
rightful owners and would urge anyone with information about
these thefts, or the whereabouts of these cars, to get in
touch.”

Anyone who may be able to help officers with their enquiries
is  asked  to  contact  Police  Scotland  on  101  or  contact
Crimestoppers  anonymously  on  0800  555  111
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